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Celebrate the achievements of our graduating students.  
Grad Fair for students is Thursday, February 15 and Friday, February 16, 2018.  
May Commencement Weekend is Friday, May 18 and Saturday, May 19, 2018. 
For more information, visit smu.edu/ceremonies.

http://smu.edu/ceremonies
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CANDIDATES: PLAN TO ATTEND  
THE GRAD FAIR
The Grad Fair is a one-stop shop that helps candidates 
prepare for graduation. The fair takes place in the 
Laura Lee Blanton Building, Room 110, on February  
15 and 16. At the fair, students receive ceremony 
information; have a professional photo taken in cap  
and gown; order their class rings, regalia and  
announcements; have the option of recording a video 
thank-you message to family/friends; and, learn more 
about career services available to recent graduates.

ABOUT MAY COMMENCEMENT WEEKEND
May Commencement Weekend is a memorable  
occasion for you and your family. On Friday, May 18, 
the Baccalaureate service is held in McFarlin  
Auditorium at 8 p.m. for all undergraduate candidates. 
Following the service, students participate in the 
Rotunda Recessional through Dallas Hall. On  
Saturday, May 19, at 9 a.m., the University assembles 
degree candidates from all of SMU’s schools. Students 
and faculty in academic regalia process into Moody 
Coliseum accompanied by music and applause from 
proud families. School and department diploma 
ceremonies are scheduled for Friday and Saturday.

For more information, please visit the SMU Academic 
Ceremonies website at smu.edu/ceremonies. Join us 
on Twitter at #SMUgrad.

http://smu.edu/ceremonies

